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From: Doug Stockman
To: Public Testimony
Date: Tuesday, December 14, 2021 10:19:11 AM


To whom it may concern,


As a resident, homeowner, business owner, urbanist and avid cyclist, I am horrified by the new proposed
ordinance 201966. I vehemently oppose this proposed legislation. How on earth can we live in a city that does not
embrace a multi-modal approach to transportation throughout our city. Please retain our bike lanes and focus on
updating the complete streets policy. 


DOUG STOCKMAN, AIA
principal


helix. 


1629 walnut street, kansas city, missouri 64108
direct 816.994.7411| cell 816.674.8483
dstockman@helixkc.com
816.300.0300 |  helixkc.com
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